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"["'[f" July 15, 1983

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulatior.
Attention: Mr. R. A. Clark, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch #3
Division of Licensing
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Com=ission
Washington, D.C. 20555

SUBJECT: Calvert Cliffs Nuclear Power Plant
Units Nos. 1 & 2, Dockets 50-317 & 50-318
Upgraded Emergency Operating Procedures

Reference: Letter from Mr. A. E. Lundvall, Jr. to
Mr. R. A. Clark, dated April 15, 1983

The referenced letter provided our initial response to NUREG 0737,
Supplement 1," Emergency Response Capability," with regard to our program
for developing a set of function-oriented Emergency Operating Procedures
(EOPs). In that letter we informed you of our preliminary plans to utilize
the generic Emergency Procedures Guidelines (EPG) developed by the CE Owners
Group (CEOG) for procedures generation.

The purpose cf this letter is to provide confirmation that we are
currently using the CEOG EPGs (CEN-152, Rev. 1) in the development of our
emergency procedures. The NRC issued its approval of CEN-152, Revision 1
in a letter from Mr. D. G. Eisenhut to R. G. Wells (CE), in a letter dated
February 4, 1983

If there are any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,
.
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cc: J. A. Biddison, Jr., Esq.
G. F. Trowbridge, Esq.
Mr. D. H. Jaffe, NRC
Mr. R. E. Architzel, NRC
Mr. R. R. Mills, CE Q
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